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LAST CHANCE to Access MLMS for Plan Year
2017
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 07/10/2017 01:40 PM EDT

MLMS Closure Starting 
July 21, 12:01 PM ET

Don’t forget that the Marketplace Learning Management System (MLMS)
will be closed from Friday, July 21 at 12:01 PM Eastern Time (ET) until
training and registration for plan year 2018 goes live in early August.
 
Take the following steps before the “go-dark” period begins:

Confirm your MLMS profile is up-to-date so your contact
information is available to potential new clients on HealthCare.gov.
Print your Registration Completion Certificate(s) for the Individual
and/or Small Business Health Options Program (SHOP)
Marketplace.

 
Certificates showing you have completed plan year 2017 Marketplace
registration and training will not be available after July 21, 2017 at 12:01
PM ET when the MLMS closes.

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USCMSHIM/bulletins/1a859bd
http://www.healthcare.gov/
https://www.healthcare.gov/agents-and-brokers-register/?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://portal.cms.gov/wps/portal/unauthportal/home/?utm_campaign=hcgov_ab&utm_content=english&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and
distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you
signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can update your preferences, receive
fewer emails or pause emails until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our 1-click unsubscribe to
stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact
support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

P.S. This Saturday, July 15, is the next enrollment deadline for the SHOP
Marketplace. If you have small group clients looking for health coverage,
they must enroll by Saturday to have coverage starting on August 1. Log in
to the SHOP Agent & Broker Portal today to help enroll your small group
clients. If you have questions or need assistance, you can also contact the
SHOP Call Center at 1-800-706-7893 (TTY: 711) weekdays from 9 AM to 7
PM ET. 
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